DECEMBER 17, 1958

Dr. Robert L. Pyle 3012 - 44th Street, N. W. Washington 16, D. C.

DEAR BOB:

THANKS FOR YOUR NICE CHRISTHAS CARD. IT IS INDEED GOOD TO MEAR FROM YOU AGAIN. WE SEEM TO BE FOLLOWING BACH OTHER AROUND THE WORLD HORE OR LESS.

I DIDN'T KNOW THE BUREAU OF FISHERIES NEEDED A METEOROLOGIST. WHEN YOU FIND OUT WHAT THE JOB IS, AND HAVE TIME, PERHAPS YOU COULD TELL HE SOME OF THE THINGS YOU DO.

NRAO IS QUITE A LARGE UNDERTAKING. ONE RADIO TELESCOPE WITH A DISH 85 FT. DIAMETER IS NEARLY COMPLETED. CONCRETE IS BEING POURED FOR ANOTHER WITH A DISH 140 FT. DIAMETER. SEVERAL BUILDINGS ARE IN VARIOUS STAGES OF CONSTRUCTION. BY NEXT SUMMER QUITE A PRETENTIOUS OBSERVATORY SHOULD BE TAKING SHAPE. COME OVER AND SEE US NEXT SPRING.

MY RADIO ASTRONOMY RESULTS FROM HALKAKALA WILL BE PUBLISHED IN THE FEBRUARY AND MARCH ISSUES OF THE JOURNAL OF GEOPHYSICAL RESEARCH UNDER THE TITLE OF "RADIO INTERFEROMETRY AT THREE TILOMETERS ABOVE THE PACIFIC OCEAN". AS OF JANUARY 1959 THE JGR PASSES FROM CARNEGIE TO AGU AND BECOMES A MONTHLY MAGAZINE.

I have written another article about temperature and "Munibity Atop Halbakala" which will appear soon in the Australian Neteorological Hagazine. I'll send reprints of all these in due time.

MERRY CHRISTMAS,

GRATE READS

GR:MI